
           

 

 

 

 

University of the Peloponnese at the EUNICE Board of Directors 

Meeting in Brussels 

The University of the Peloponnese participated in the Board of Directors meeting of 

EUNICE (European University for Customised Education) Alliance, held in Brussels 

(Belgium) from January 22 to 24, 2025. Representatives from the 10 universities of the 

Alliance attended the meeting to further develop EUNICE’s strategic direction. The 

University of the Peloponnese was represented by its Vice-Rector for Administrative 

Affairs, International Relations & 

Outreach, Professor Efthalia Chatzigianni, and by Lecturer Areti Vogopoulou, member 

of the university's project team. 

The focus of the discussions was on advancing EUNICE’s research, academic, and 

collaborative initiatives, strengthening its commitment to fostering innovation and 

institutional cooperation. 

The meeting served as a platform for productive discussions on shaping the strategic 

direction of the Alliance, while confirming the positive atmosphere of collaboration 

among its members. 

 

https://www.uop.gr/en/eunice-european-university

